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FleetCor Technologies to Announce Fourth Quarter and Fiscal Year 2012 Results on February 7th

January 22, 2013

NORCROSS, Ga.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jan. 22, 2013-- FleetCor Technologies, Inc. (NYSE:FLT), today announced that the Company will host a
conference call to discuss fourth quarter and fiscal year 2012 financial results on February 7, 2013, at 5:00 p.m. ET. Hosting the call will be Ron Clarke,
chairman and chief executive officer, and Eric Dey, chief financial officer. A press release with fourth quarter and fiscal year financial results will be
issued after the market close that same day.

The conference call can be accessed live over the phone by dialing 877-941-8416 or, for international callers, 480-629-9808. A replay will be available
one hour after the call and can be accessed by dialing 877-870-5176, or 858-384-5517 for international callers; the conference ID is 4592455. The
replay will be available until February 14, 2013. The call will be webcast live from the Company's investor relations website at

http://investor.fleetcor.com/.
About FleetCor

FleetCor is a leading global provider of fuel cards and workforce payment programs to businesses. FleetCor’'s payment programs enable businesses
to better control employee spending and provide card-accepting merchants with a high-volume customer base that can increase their sales and
customer loyalty. FleetCor serves commercial accounts in North America, Latin America, and Europe. For more information, please visit
www.fleetcor.com.
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